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Lead Auditor, F. Juma and Ms. Elsa Auma during School of biological audit. 

The school of biological sciences was audited by the college internal auditors on October, 23, 

2015.   The objective of the audit was to determine the effectiveness of the University QMS and 

assessing areas which needs improvement. Led by the Lead Auditor Mr. F. Juma, the internal 

auditors reviewed the school’s performance in areas of documentation, quality objectives and 

human resources management among other areas of importance to the school.   

Among those present during the audit process were: Prof. P.N. Ndegwa, School of Biological 

Director, Ms. Elsa Auma, Auditor and other administrative staff.  

The school hopes that the outcomes of the audit will help it close all non conformities that were 

identified in the 14
th

 Internal Quality Audit and KEBS Surveillance carried out early 2015.  

 


